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Parrish, Will

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Request for PSA Consideration to be Year Long

From: Amy Meeks <amymmeeks@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Monday, September 24, 2018 3:45 PM 
To: Planning Info <PlanningInfo@sanmarcostx.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Request for PSA Consideration to be Year Long 

 
Please send this letter to all P&Z members prior to their meeting tomorrow night, September 25, 
2018. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Amy Meeks 
512.757.3790 
 
 
 
 
Dear P&Z Members, 
 
I ask that you vote against the request to allow PSAs throughout the year. As it is now, there are 
two times a year when PSAs can be considered. I believe the LDC should continue to include only 
two times a year when PSAs can be requested. 
 
As you well know, there continues to be many questions and much tension within San Marcos 
regarding the implementation of our new LDC. As it is now, citizens know that twice a year they need 
to be astute concerning any proposed PSAs, but if the rules are changed and PSAs can be requested 
throughout the year, it will lead many citizens to believe that the city is truly working for the 
developers, not the citizens. 
 
I continue to believe that San Marcos citizens should dictate when and where development happens 
and city staff should implement those dictates. Anything else reduces the citizens' opinions to being 
irrelevant.  
 
I ask that you vote against extending the time when PSAs can be requested, thus retaining the 
twice a year current status. 
 
Many thanks for your service to all of San Marcos. 
 
Amy Meeks 
 
512.757.3790 
 

CAUTION: This is an email from an EXTERNAL source. DO NOT click links or open attachments 
without positive sender verification of purpose. Never enter USERNAME, PASSWORD or 
sensitive information on linked pages from this email . 



1

Parrish, Will

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] for the P&Z commissioners

 

From: Camille Phillips <camille.phillips2@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, September 24, 2018 9:36 PM 
To: Burrell, Cesly <CBurrell@sanmarcostx.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] for the P&Z commissioners 

 
Dear Planning and Zoning Commissioners: 
 
Here is most of a letter to the editor that was published on Sunday.  
 
On Tuesday, Sept. 25, the Planning and Zoning Commission will consider a motion called LDC-18-01.   This 
motion would allow Preferred Scenario Amendments (PSA) to be requested at any time of the year.   
 
Currently these amendments can only be requested twice a year.  
 
A Preferred Scenario Amendment is a change to our current master plan. 
 
This plan represents an investment of thousands of hours of work by staff and by community members.  
 
This plan represents an investment of tens of thousands of dollars – probably more than $100,000, maybe even 
more than $200,000. 
 
Why allow the plan to be changed at any time? 
 
The current rule that these amendments can only be requested twice a year serves the community well. 
 
Neighbors who would be affected by changes to the master plan can rely on the current schedule to protect them 
and to give the neighbors predictability about changes occurring near them. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Best, 
Camille. Phillips 
 
 

CAUTION: This is an email from an EXTERNAL source. DO NOT click links or open attachments 
without positive sender verification of purpose. Never enter USERNAME, PASSWORD or 
sensitive information on linked pages from this email . 
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